
From: yvonnep305@yahoo.com <yvonnep305@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2021 4:05 PM 
To: Kaufmann, Alan M <Alan.M.Kaufmann@hud.gov> 
Subject: <External Message> Rosewood Courts 
   
I support the rebuilding of Rosewood Courts I have lived in Rosewood 11 years they 
may look ok from the outside but in all honesty the inside isn't so good mold in 
bathrooms door hinges rusty and falling apart. Bathroom pipes above kitchen stove just 
and many more issues .. So I'm all for it in rebuilding a better Rosewood .. 

 


